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Bringing Learning to Life 

11th July 2025 
 

End of Term Information 
 
Stay Sun Safe!  
Now the warmer weather is upon us, can you please ensure you apply sun cream 
to your child before school and provide him/her with a sun hat and water bottle 
each day. 
 
Year 6 End of Year Trip New Brighton 
Year 6 children have chosen to spend their final day of making memories on Monday 14th 
July in the Laser Quest or Bowling in New Brighton. We are sure they will have an absolutely 
amazing time. Please give consent via Parent Pay.  
 

Year 4 Celebration Visit to Speke Hall-Tudor House  

To celebrate the hard work and completion of the MTC and their other achievements, 

children in Year 4 will be visiting Speke Hall on Wednesday 16th July. This trip also links to 

our learning of the Tudors in our history lessons. Please give consent via Parent Pay.  

  
Leavers’ Assembly 
To mark the end of their time at Eastway, Y6 children will lead a special leavers’ assembly 
on Wednesday 16th July at 9:15am. This will include performances of some songs, some 
memories and I am sure a few tears! All children will be able to have two members of their 
family come to watch. It is sure to be an emotional celebration, so be sure to bring your 
tissues. Please enter vis gate C.  
 
End of Year celebrations & Prom 
We are having our end of year school disco and Year 6 prom on Wednesday 16th July. 
Arrangements are as follows: 
 
The KS1 disco will be straight after school until 4:15pm. KS1 children should be collected 
from the KS1 playground. Please send your child’s disco clothes into school in the morning 
(in a named bag) along with their £2.00 cah please. 
 
 KS2 children should arrive at Gate C and come in through the main office for the disco at 
4:30pm . At 5:15pm, Y6 children should arrive ready for the prom celebration. Children will 
let their hair down and enjoy a final dance with all the staff and their friends at Eastway. 
We will collect £2.00 from each child at the entrance to the disco. 
 
Reception Class, Year 1 and 2 End of Term Visit to Farmer Ted’s  
On Thursday 17th July, children from Apollo, Discovery (Y2/Y3), Reception Class, Year 1 
and Year 2 will be going on a trip to Farmer Ted’s, Ormskirk, Liverpool. Please give 
consent via Parent Pay. 
 



 

Year 3, 4 and 5 End of Term Visit to Chester Zoo – Friday 18th July 2025  

To celebrate the end of the academic year and their achievements, children in Years 3, 4 

and 5 will be visiting Chester Zoo on Friday 18th July. Please give consent via Parent Pay. 

 
Whole School Water fight 
On Monday 21st July, we will be holding our whole school water fight. Please send your 
child in with a set of spare clothes- this is their chance to have some fun soaking the 
staff!  
 
Own clothes day 
On Tuesday 22nd July the children are welcome to come to school in non-uniform. 
 

End of Term Arrangements 
The last day of term is Tuesday 22nd July and school closes at 1:30pm. We have consent 
for your end of term arrangements already saved on your My Child at School account. Please 
check your MCAS account and ensure all permissions for early closure are correct and up to 
date. If you require you child to stay until 3:15pm or in our Swashbucklers after school club, 
please book a place via ParentPay or call the school office. 
 
INSET Day 
We are closed to all pupils on Monday 1st September. We will see you all at 8:40 am on 
Tuesday 2rd September.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


